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Congratulations! I am very pleased to inform you that our review committee has approved your 
qualifications for the designation of MCPPO as of 06/30/2018. You are among a growing group 
of professionals to earn and receive a designation for your participation in the Massachusetts 
Certified Public Purchasing Official program. Award of this designation demonstrates your 
commitment to excellence in public procurement. 

As you know, you will be required to keep your knowledge and skills up to date through 
continuing education activities in order to retain your MCPPO designation and apply for 
recertification in three years (2021). There are many sources of continuing education credit; 
the requirements for activities or programs that will qualify for continuing education credit 
toward re-certification are enclosed. Information about the MCPPO Program's future seminars 
or re-certification requirements may be obtained on our website at www.mass.gov/ig. 

If you have any questions please feel free to call me at 617.727.9140 x48835. 

Congratulations on your achievement! 

D rector 
MCPPO Program 


